SH.



70 Whitehall London SW1A 2AS Telephone 0171-270

0360

W Kirwan Esq Department of the Taoiseach Dublin

2 December 1996

Dear Wally,

## ANGLO/IRISH RELATIONS: SUMMIT ON 9 DECEMBER

When we spoke on the telephone last week, we agreed that we should work up a short paper on Anglo/Irish relations which the Prime Minister and the Taoiseach might agree when they meet on 9 December.

I attach a short draft, which covers the three suggested areas of which you are already aware: the existing programme of cooperation; the youth sector, and the non-governmental field. I should be grateful to know whether you are content with the overall shape of the draft, and I should welcome any comments on the substance.

with best wishes

COLIN BUDD